## **Marsh Medical Practice**

Manby Site Infrastructure Newsletter



## **Infrastructure Updates**

As you are aware, we have recently completed refurbishments of all 11 clinic rooms across our Manby and North Somercotes sites. Our dispensary at North Somercotes is currently in the process of being refurbished. These renovations ensure we can provide our patients with the best and safest care.

Further plans are underway to improve the patient experience at our Manby surgery (see the Infrastructure notice board at Manby site for more information). The developments involve creating a larger waiting room for our patients, by moving admin upstairs to a second floor and adding a new roof to the building.

We will be remodelling the ground floor of the surgery, setting the reception area and the dispensary area backwards to improve patient confidentiality. The new waiting room will be

much larger, with more chairs to ensure it is as comfortable an environment as possible. Disabled access from the entrance will also be improved. An area will be designated for baby changing and breast feeding.

We have now been granted permission for 4 new car parking spaces in Manby Surgery's car park. This will provide much needed space in the car park and help prevent risks from overcrowding.

To improve access from the road, we have applied for a sign to be placed on the opposite side of the road to the surgery.

Please be aware that our Manby surgery will be closed from 12.30pm on Friday 26th May and will reopen on Monday 5th June, while the renovations are taking place. There will be no patient access to the surgery at this time. We are sorry for any inconvenience this causes.



